
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/15/2022 12:08:07 AM

First name: Chad

Last name: Stevenson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please DO NOT proceed with this project. The swan valley is one of the last quite places in the state

of Montana that is not over run with out of state people. The caliber of person that is drawn in to a resort situation

like this is not who deserves to enjoy this type of area. Whitefish and Big Sky have plenty of amenities to

entertain people of this caliber. If projects like this continue across our state it won't be long before the people of

Montana have no where else to "get away" from our everyday stresses. Also on an unrelated note please

consider allowing Alva lake open to boat traffic again. There are plenty of places in the valley to enjoy a quiet non

motorized boating experience. Examples include Rainy lake, Vans lake, and Holland most of the year since the

launch is terrible. Again please don't let the valley turn into this.

Thank you


